
 

 

 

Thursday 7th October 2020 

 

 

UNICEF Rights Respecting Schools 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am very pleased to tell you that Airy Hill has embarked on the journey to becoming a ‘Rights 

Respecting School’.  

Together young people and the school community will learn about children’s rights, putting them 

into practice every day.  The Award is not just about what children do but also, importantly, what 

adults do. In Rights Respecting Schools children’s rights are promoted and realised, adults and 

children work towards this goal together. 

Four key outcomes are: 

1. Children are healthier and happier 

2. Children feel safe 

3. Children have better relationships 

4. Children become active and involved in school life and the wider world 

Mrs Burns and our school council with be leading this project in school and we look forward to 
sharing our journey with you. 

Thank you 

Mrs Matthewman 


